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Planning Department
London Borough of Camden
5 Pancras Square

London

NI1C 4AG

Dear Sir, Madam
With reference fo

Planning Application 2018/2098/P

We have been advised of the above application. We have not received any official
Camden notice which we understandis no longer issued to effected parties.

However we were only aware of the ‘closing' date for comment, after the expiry of
that date.

Nevertheless we wish to make comment to the Planning Department and fo raise
objection to some of the details.

If this requires a different format, such as any additional forms, we need to be
advised, or directed to the department where such matters are considered.

1. Thereis a party wall to between _cnd that of the applicant, we
wish fo be sure that the necessary protocols are followed and we are allowed
full protection of our rights and for our property.

2. The plans as submitted include demolition and re-construction of existing
features which we feel might have a detrimental impact on our own
structure.

3. There are features of the proposed construction to the subject building which
we feel willimpact on the privacy of our residence, and we wish to limit the
extent of such proposed building to protect this privacy.

Please advise us at whickpoint and through which protocols we are able to make
these objections to beﬁ;r that they are considered by the planning department,

Mr Jack Felber



